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20/03/2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

 
We are excited to share that Forest Moor School will be taking part in Red Nose Day this year! On Friday 21st March, 
we would love for all staff and children to get involved and help us raise money for this important cause. 
 
Red Nose Day is all about coming together, having fun, and making a difference. This year, we are inviting students 
and staff to take part by wearing red and, if they would like to, make a small donation to Comic Relief.  
 
Every contribution, no matter how big or small, helps to support vital projects across the UK and beyond. 
 
Throughout the day, we will also be running some fun activities in school to celebrate the occasion and raise 
awareness of the incredible work that Red Nose Day supports. 
 
We really appreciate your support in encouraging the children to take part and look forward to a fantastic day full of 
laughter and kindness. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Mr Roberts 
Principal 
Forest Moor School 

 
  
 


